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News from the Solent Academies Trust Team and our families 

Message from Alison and the team                                                                    

Welcome to our 12th Newsletter!  Weôve all been on quite a journey 

over the last term and not one we would have chosen.  What has been 

good to see is the way we have pulled together including pupils, 

families and staff, to help each other get through this difficult time.  

Seeing your photos each week is truly uplifting and we 

thank you for taking the time to email them over.  Like you 

we are all waiting to hear if there will be any easing of the 

restrictions in the coming weeks and what things are 

going to look like in September.  As soon as we have any 

news we will let you know.  We want to get as many 

children in school as we can but we are currently at almost 

full capacity.  Fingers crossed. 

This week we had a special 16th birthday at Redwood 

Park—Happy Birthday Leah-Marie from everyone across 

the Trust!  Weôve also had some brilliant DIY photographs. 

Home learning has become very life skills focused for everyone which 

is great.  Hang in there everyone and do keep in touch. 
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